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January 19, 2024 
 
Dear Resident/Stakeholder  
 
Cataraqui Conservation is in the process of updating flood hazard mapping for the Lake 
Ontario / St. Lawrence River shoreline from Napanee to Brockville, including the lower 
Great Cataraqui River below Kingston Mills. 
 
The updated mapping will be used to guide the review of development applications for 
Ontario Regulation 148/06, Development, Interference with Wetlands and Alteration to 
Shorelines and Watercourses regulation administered within the Cataraqui Region 
watershed under Section 28 of the Conservation Authorities Act, 1990 (as amended).  
The updated mapping may also be used by partner municipalities when updating 
Official Plan and Zoning By-law schedules and in the review of development 
applications under the Planning Act. 
 
The map below indicates the project area where the mapping was updated. 
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Cataraqui Conservation and the project consultant, Zuzek Inc., will jointly host a walk-in 
public open house and a virtual open house to present the hazard mapping and get 
your feedback as follows: 
 
Lake Ontario / St. Lawrence River Flood Hazard Mapping Update Walk-in Open House 
Little Cataraqui Creek Conservation Area Outdoor Centre 
1641 Perth Road 
Glenburnie, ON 
Wednesday, February 7, 2024 
4:00 to 7 pm 
 
Lake Ontario / St. Lawrence River Flood Hazard Mapping Update Virtual Open House 
Thursday, February 8, 2024 
7:00 to 8:30 pm (presentation at 7:10 pm) 
Please register by contacting Donna Campbell at dcampbell@crca.ca. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
  
 
Andrew Schmidt 
Manager, Watershed Planning and Engineering 
aschmidt@crca.ca  -  613-546-4228 ext. 244 
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